DeTOUR TOWNSHIP

SPECIAL MEETING October 9, 2018

A special meeting of the DeTour Township Board was called to order at 5:30p.m.on October 9, 2018 in the Township office by Superintendent Tom Lehman.

Present: Superintendent Tom Lehman, Clerk Linda Fisher, Treasurer Sharon Hamel and Trustees Bob Vaught and Johnny Fountain. There were no members absent.

The purpose of this meeting was to adopt Resolution #10-9-2018 in which the Board has acknowledged the purchase of beachfront property located on M-134 in the Township and have requested an authorized survey to determine the legal description of said property.

The resolution in its entirety is included with these minutes.

On a motion by Tom Lehman, the meeting was adjourned at 6:00pm.

Linda M Fisher, Clerk

DeTour Township